Dist. 2 elects Whitney reps
i preboigd -
schimen

By Heather Evagelatos
Staff reporter

Sheridan County School District
2 elected five new members to the
Whitney Benefits board of trustees
Tuesday.

Val Burgess, Kim Love, Mary
Ellen McWilliams, John Patton and
Dr. Seymour Thickman were
selected to represent the district on
the Whitney Board. The selections
were made by District 2’s board of
trustees Tuesday in a closed session
following the board’s regular meet-
ing.

Also at the meeting, Building
and Grounds Supervisor Julie
Spriggs addressed the board on the
state’s assessment of District build-
ings.



